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Creative writing workshops
“Qué xulo! Cuantas cosas sabes! Nos las contamos”

During the month of January 2024, Paquita Sanvicen and Joan Tahull offered a workshop on intergenerationality
and creative writing to students from INS Segarra de Cervera and Col·legi Inmaculada de Tremp.

The title of the workshop was: "Qué xulo! Cuantas cosas sabes! Nos las contamos."

Workshop description: Every day, practically at all times, we are living together in spaces with people of different
ages than ours. The main purpose of the workshop was to make adolescent students reflect on the benefits of
interacting with people of different ages. Through a role-play activity and a creative narrative practice,
participants reflected on their own knowledge, as well as the knowledge of their grandparents, and on the worlds
they can build together when everything they have shared and continue to share emerges.
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